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Committee to Release Section 44 Report 

The Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters is finalising its report on its inquiry into matters 
related to Section 44 of the Constitution. 

The Committee will release its report on Thursday 17 May 2018. 

The Terms of Reference are available on the Committee’s website. 

 
Media enquiries: 
Media Contact: Amy Blom (08) 9477 5411, 0431 685 372 or amy.blom@aph.gov.au 
 
For background: 
Contact the Secretariat (02) 6277 2374 or via e-mail em@aph.gov.au 
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